
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 

 

 

 

AIRPORT & AVIATION SERVICES (SRI LANKA) (PRIVATE) LIMITED 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) 

FOR 

AUGMENTATION OF JAFFNA INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

AT PALALY, SRI LANKA 

RFP  No. :  29/T/2024 
 
 

 

This is further to the Paper Advertisements published in ‘Daily News’, ‘Dinamina’ & ‘Thinakaran’ 

Newspapers on 09.12.2024 regarding the above RFP. 

 
The above RFP is hereby cancelled due to an unavoidable circumstance.  

 

 

Cost of the RFP document (Non refundable fee) will be refunded to the Bidders who have purchased the RFP 

document. 

 

We regret for the inconvenience caused in this regard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chairman, 

Ministry Consultants Procurement Committee (CPCM), 

Ministry of Transport, Highways, Ports and Civil Aviation 

Level 30, West Tower, WTC, 

Colombo 01, Sri Lanka. 

MINISTRY OF TRANSPORT, HIGHWAYS, PORTS AND CIVIL AVIATION 


